
 Each May we celebrate teacher and staff 
appreciation.  Part of our celebration is the annual 
Awards of Excellence.   
 

 The Awards of Excellence highlight employees who 
contribute to Bright Horizons’ mission and help us to 
live our HEART Principles each and every day. Thank 
you for taking the time to nominate the many 
wonderful early childhood professionals who show 
their commitment to children and families each day. 
Please see the full list of winners below. 
 

 Our next Parents Night Out is scheduled for Friday, 
June 29, from 7-10pm. Cheese pizza will be provided 
for dinner and a children’s movie will be shown. The 
cost is $25 per child / $40 per family. You can 
register at the front desk. 
 

Did you know… 
 

 
 

Friday, May 18, 2018 

Awards of Excellence  
Please join us in congratulating this year’s winners! 

 

The Rising Star Award: 
Rachel, Nursery 6 – Kimmy, Kindergarten 

 

The Bright Way to Work Award: 
Kim M, Infant Education Coordinator - Eric, Toddler 2 

 

The Environmental Champion Award: 
Katja, Art Enrichment Teacher 

 

The Excellence and Care in Education Award: 
Christina, Nursery 5 & 6 – Haleigh, Toddler 5 – Juste, K-Prep 3 

 

The Family Partnership Award: 
Karla, Nursery 5 – Maryrose, Toddler 7 & 8 – Cameron, K-Prep 4 

 

The HEART Award: 
Cheryl, Nursery 3 & 4 – Alyssa, Toddler 1 & 2 - Kristie, Toddler 5 – Sharaia, Preschool 6 

 

The Weaving the Tapestry Award: 
Alayna, Preschool 1 

 

The Team Works Award: 
Ayisha & Meg, Nursery 3 – Ashley & Catherine, Toddler 4 – Gina & Sharaia, Preschool 6 

 

 

News You Can Use 

 NewsCenter 
Center/Community Happenings 
Happenings Administration Team Update: 
Please join us in congratulating Kim! As many of you 
know, she has been acting as the interim infant 
education coordinator since September. Kim has done 
an outstanding job and we are very excited to 
announce that she has accepted the permanent infant 
education coordinator role. 
 
Lucy’s Garden: 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Garden Party.  
This year was our most attended one yet and was very 
special for all of us who knew Lucy.  We were honored 
to have Lucy’s family attend the dedication and party.  
They were truly overwhelmed by the amount of love 
and support they felt.  Thank you to everyone who 
helped support Lucy’s Team for the Purple Stride walk.  
Our lemonade stand raised $200. 
 
 
 

 


